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BOARD SEEKS INTERNACHI HOME INSPECTORS IN DENVER 

Inspectors can help turn mortgaged buyers into cash buyers 

Denver, CO, April 20, 2018– Board exclusively seeks InterNACHI certified inspectors in the pursuit of 

single-click homeownership. 

Launching operations in Denver, the federal bank levels the playing field between mortgaged borrowers 

and all-cash buyers by clearing contract contingencies before offer submission. A home pre-inspection is 

necessary to make a Board Cash Offer non-contingent. 

 “The InterNACHI brand has a great reputation. We look forward to welcoming 

inspectors to the founding team.” – Nate Gruendemann, CMO 

Ideal applicants are excited to work with an early stage startup venture with possible long-term, full-

time employment opportunities. 

If you’re a home inspector in Denver interested in this opportunity, please email cmo@board.live. The 

subject should be “InterNACHI Denver Application” and please introduce yourself with a few sentences. 

Badasses welcome. 

# # # 

If you would like more information, please contact Nate Gruendemann at cmo@board.live. 
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